Dear colleagues,

Hereby we would like to inform you that, as of May 17, a relatively small number of the participants have registered for this year's conference. Understanding that this has been caused by the fact that the state of emergency is still with us and hoping that in the weeks ahead the situation will continue to get better, we have decided to extend the registration period until June 30, 2021. Depending on the number of the registered participants and the global health and travelling circumstances, the final decision about having the conference will be made then.

We sincerely hope to see all of you in Split and Mostar this year. However, in the case the conference is delayed or cancelled, all the registration fees will be reimbursed.

With best wishes, 
The organising committee

Mostar/Split/Zagreb, 17 May, 2021

